
 

 

 

 Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
Newsletter  

Monday 9th February 2015 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Another half term has flashed by and we are 
already half way through our school year.  It is 

with sadness that we say goodbye to Mrs Michelle 
Underwood and Miss Helena Smith.  Mrs 

Underwood’s class will be taught by Mrs Helen 
Elliott, who used to teach at Beulah Infants some 

years ago.   

Please remember to spend time each day reading 
with your child over the holiday – 10 minutes a 

day will make such a difference to his/her 
progress.  Bug Club is accessible to all the 

children so ask the class teachers if you are not 

sure how to access this super resource.   
Have a good holiday and see you on Monday 23rd 

February. 

 
Philippa Mason 

Head of School 

 

ATTENDANCE 94% 
OUR TARGET IS 96% 

WE NEED TO IMPROVE BY 2% 

The weather is hopefully going to improve so coughs 
and colds should become less and our attendance 

should RISE!  Let’s try and reach our target by Easter!  
I will send out a weekly text so you can see how we are 

getting on. 

 

TERM TIME HOLIDAYS 

If we take off the attendance of the children that have 
been taken out of school during school time our 

attendance would be fantastic – over 96%!! 
Families that do this are letting our school down!  

Remember you can be fined for taking your child out of 

school.  We are monitoring this situation carefully. 

 

SCOOTER ASSEMBLY 
FRIDAY 13th FEBRUARY 

Has your child been in school every day for the last four 

weeks so that they can be included in the Scooter draw? 

 
BOOK SHOP & BOOK WEEK 

w/b 23rd February 
Please note that we will be having our Book Shop in 

school after we come back from the half term holiday.  

You will have opportunities to buy books with your child 
before and after school during the week.  The children 

really love this special event so do try and visit the book 
shop. 

OUR NUT FREE SCHOOL 

Please make sure that packed lunches or birthday 
treats for the class do not contain nuts. 

Nut allergies are very serious and just being next to 
someone eating a nut can have very serious 

consequences. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

Thank you for making such a huge effort to ensure your 

child is wearing the correct school uniform – everyone 
looks very smart.  Please remember shoes must be 

black and boots are not part of the uniform. 

 

 
LOST CLOTHING 

Please check your child’s clothes; hats, jumpers, etc to 

make sure that they do belong to them.  We have had 
some items that have gone missing recently.  If your 

child brings an item of clothing home that you do not 

recognise please give it back to the class teacher. 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 

Museum Day 
Friday 13th February 

Year 1 and Year 2 (before and after school) 
School closed (Half Term Holiday) 

w/b Monday 16th February 

School open & Book Shop 
w/b Monday 23rd February 

Book Week 
w/b Monday 2nd March  

Indigo Visit to Croydon Mosque 
Tuesday 24th February 

Maths Workshop for Reception Parents 

Wednesday 25th February at 9.15 am 
Amber Visit to Croydon Mosque 

Wednesday 25th February 
Lilac Visit to Croydon Mosque 

Thursday 26th February 

Dance Rehearsal at Fairfield Halls 
Thursday 26th February 

Parents Evenings 
Tuesday 10th & Thursday 12th March 
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